



STUDENT EXPO: Eastern Section American Association of Petroleum Geologists

Information for Students

August 26, 2019

Faculty and Students,

Please join us on Sunday October 13th for a Student Expo associated with the Annual Meeting for the Eastern Section of the American Association of Petroleum Geologists (AAPG) at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel Columbus – Worthington, Ohio on October 12-16. It should be a well-attended meeting and a great place to network.

The Student Expo is an event exclusively for students! The good part! Attendance at the EXPO with lunch is free, and if you attend the Eastern Section meeting, student registration is only \$50.

This year's AAPG Eastern Section Student Expo will use the same format as at the Section meeting in Pittsburgh, which worked well. There will be a short introductions by industry representatives, then a series of round-robin meetings with company representatives followed by informal lunch and if you want the chance to present a poster.

Following the Expo there will be the Icebreaker.

This is your opportunity to present some research, build up your professional network, hone your interview skills, gain technical prowess, and see petroleum exploration and development in action!

Schedule

Sunday, October 12th, 2019

10:00-10:30am – Short introductions and presentations by professionals from the service and operator industries

10:30-12:00pm – Round Robin: Students rotate between tables hosted industry professionals 12:00 to 1:00pm – Lunch.

1:00pm to 3:00pm – Round Robin continued.

3:00 to 4:00pm Posters and speed presentations

To register for the EXPO and the conference or find out more, visit the website for the Annual Meeting for the Eastern Section of the American Association of Petroleum Geologists (AAPG) at: https://www.esaapg.org/annual-meeting/.

Pre-registration with Student Expo Chair Dr. Tim Carr is required. You will need to submit a short resume (1-2 pages) in pdf format. Resumes will be provided to company representatives.

A poster is not required, but please let me know if you plan to have a poster. Poster size should not be more that 30" X 40". To register or for more information, please contact:

Tim Carr Student Employment Expo Coordinator tim.carr@mail.wvu.edu 304.293.9660